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Friendly Reminder: School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month,
12 Months of the year.2

Dear Parents
As we approach the end of 2019 and reflect 
on the year so far, as a board of directors we 
are humbled and deeply grateful to God for 
His provision for The King’s School West 
Rand.  In every way his provision is not just 
sufficient, but abundant - in our facilities, 
staff, pupils and parents.  Parents, thank you 
for your support for the school and most 
especially for trusting us to partner with you 
in the education of your children.   We are 
passionate about our Vision - Excellence in 
education to the Glory of God!   We are 
mindful that there are many options of 
private schools available in the area and so 
are particularly conscious of the 
responsibility that we have to educate your 
children, not only to pass with an excellent 
matric result, but to equip them to be young 
men and women of character who will be 
nation-changers to the Glory of God.

It is with great excitement that we now 
timetable swimming into our program.  We 
believe that learning to swim is not just a 
nice-to-have opportunity in education but 
an essential life skill and we give God all the 
praise for the blessing of our swimming 
pool.  We continue to seek God’s direction in 
all aspects regarding the school - 
academics, sport, extra-murals and spiritual 
formation.  Our desire is never to let our own 
agendas get in the way of God’s agenda for 
The King’s School West Rand - we echo the 
words of the Psalmist in Psalm 127:1 
“Unless the Lord builds the house, they that 
labour do so in vain."

As a Board of Directors, we are very 
cognisant of the fact that everyone is 
struggling to make ends meet in our current 
recessionary environment. By prudent 
management of next year’s budget and 
cutting back on some expenses, we have 
been able to limit the fee increase to 5,1% on 
average. 
 
We also know that having multiple siblings 
in the school is a serious drain on the 
household budget, and so we have increased 
the discount for two children families from 
R600 to R800 (a 33% increase) and for three 
children families from R1000 to R1300 (a 
30% increase). 
 
Our school offers the highest discount in the 
region on fees paid in advance, 9% for fees 
paid annually in advance before 31 January 
2020. For 3-month or 6-month advance 
payment there are also discounts available, 
but these are only applicable if the account 
is up to date and not in arrears.

It is our desire that Christian education be as 
affordable to as many families as possible, 
may God grant it be so.

Mrs. Gwyn Hannington
Chairperson of the Board of Directors
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3Please Note: In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.

18 September - Gr. 12 Prelims End
18 September - Gr. 7 Market Day
19 September - Matric Farewell
20 September - Heritage Day Celebrations
20 September - SACSSA National Athletics
20 September - Nursery School Fun Day
20 September - SCHOOL CLOSES
   @ 11:45 for Pre-School and Foundation Phase

   @ 12:00 for Intermediate Phase and High School

On Saturday 7 September our school hosted The King's Cup Chess 
League tournament. We had about 75 participants in different 
categories. 

We would like to congratulate Selaelo Ralekgokgo for winning the 
Development Section. Well done!

The next King's Cup tournament will take 
place on the 19th of October and all 
chess enthusiasts are invited to take part.

Please Note 
We Will Start With 
Week 2's Timetable 

In Term 4

KING’S CUP CHESS
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CONTACT:
Kim 082 339 0640 or 

Antoinette 061 944 3898.



5Please Note: In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.
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In addition to the above, any warm clothes for children from 3 months
to 9 years old will be greatly appreciated.

20 September - Soup/Gravy
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